
All Saints’ C Of E Primary 

School—May 2015 

Reception 

News 
Foundation enjoyed a lovely 

walk to Bluebell Woods 

where we did some 

drawings of the beautiful 

bluebells. 

Year 3/4 
 

Linking Goes from Strength to Strength. 

Each year a class from Year 3 and 4 link 

with a class from Copthorne Primary 

School.  We recently enjoyed a day    

together here at All Saints’.   

After almost 10 years of linking together our connection goes from 

strength to strength! 

Ilkley Carnival  

Didn’t we do well!  Best School in the Parade!  Well done and a huge thank you to the PTA 

and parents for working tirelessly to create such a “delicious” and “mouth watering” 

presentation of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory .   

 

Year 5/6 

Hooray the SATS are all finished!  Our Year 6 pupils enjoyed celebrating in 

the All Saints’ traditional style of eating  “rocket lollies” after the final test 

has finished—ready to ‘launch’ themselves into their last half term at 

Primary School. 

 

Year 1/2  
 

Year 2 had some interesting 

feathered visitors to their 

classroom this term!  Four owls 

from SJ Falconry Centre came to visit to further their 

knowledge about owls.  Candy, was intrigued by her 

new surroundings and observed the children with 

interest! All the children got to hold a Little Owl but 

Candy was far too heavy! 



Sports News  

Congratulations again (!) to the girls football team for winning their latest tournament, and to the 

Year 4 athletics team for reaching the finals this week. 

Well done to all children that took part in the swimming gala, it was a fantastic performance by all. 

Arts Week                    
All about Yorkshire 

Fantastic Creativity shown by all! 

Well done!!! 

   

Goodbyes 

We are really sorry to have to say farewell to Mrs Lowe 

who has been a much loved member of our staff for 15 

years.  We wish her well, and will miss her hugely! 

Wharfedale Festival 

Wharfedale Festival 2015 – 

choir workshop at the 

Craiglands Hotel. 

Reminder of Important Dates: 
 

Class Photos 
All class photos  will be on Thursday 4th June. 

 

Summer Term 2  
School will re-open after the half term break on Wednesday 3rd June. 

Additional Dates for your diary: 
 

Year 5/6 Play 
Year 5/6 will be rehearsing hard for their end of term play which will 
be performed for their parents on the 8th July at 2pm and on 9th July 

at 7pm. Further details to follow after half term. 

Parent lunches  

Foundation parents w/c 8th & 15th June. Yr 1/2  w/c 22 & 29 June 

Yrs 3/4/5 & 6 w/c 6th July. 


